
From: Lily Ramyar   
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Submission for council agenda October 13, 2021, item 13.2 

 

Dear members of council, 

 

I would like to address the item 13.2 of the agenda for October 13th 2021 council meeting. 

 

I strongly oppose the use of taxpayers money to fund for Regional and Local Councillor 

Perrelli’s Enviro Day Event. Expecting to receive  $139,623.30  from taxpayers for a self 

promotional event  is extremely irresponsible act when people are struggling to provide basic 

essentials for their everyday lives.  

 

The revenue from sponsorships in the amount of $55,709.00 should be directed towards funding 

Councillor Perrelli’s Enviro Day Event as it’s stated in the Events policy. This is very important 

that we don’t change the rules of the game as we please. It is essential that policies are applied 

without exemptions. 

 

Taxpayers money should be spent on areas that benefit public not to serve certain individuals. 

 

I am hopping that councillors will make the right decision on this issue and will not approve 

directing funds from taxpayers money to overcome the deficit created by Councillor Perrelli’s 

enviro day event. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lily Ramyar  

 

71 Drumern Crescent  

Richmond Hill, ON, L4C 5H9 

 


